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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Update

Year 9 have settled in really well this academic year and have shown a great maturity and enthusiasm for learning. It has been fantastic to have had a full term where Covid has had a minimal impact. Year 9 have benefitted greatly from being able to learn their subjects within the departmental areas and have enjoyed being able to undertake practical activities again. Being able to experience all aspects of each subject will enable your child to make informed option choices next term. Students have enjoyed being able to mix with other year groups at break and lunch time and to undertake the various extra-curricular activities on offer. 

I am delighted that so many Year 9 students have signed up to the Duke of Edinburgh scheme, this is an excellent opportunity to develop a whole host of transferable skills and meet new people. I look forward to seeing them develop their new skills and undertake different experiences. We have held our Student Council elections and many congratulations to Shenae D and Betsy G on being Year 9 representatives. I am sure they will do a fantastic job. We have also held elections for the Eco-Schools committee and I am pleased to announce that Andrew B and Ava B are the Year 9 representatives. This is a valuable opportunity for students to increase their awareness of environmental issues and to be able to explore eco-friendly initiatives that can be implemented at Ruskin and at home. 

Following on from the recent assessments, many students have been proud of their success despite having previously faced challenging circumstances; they have a renewed enthusiasm for learning and are looking forward to next term when they make their options choices. This is a very exciting time for your child as they will have the opportunity to choose subjects to study at GCSE level. We will be offering more option choices than ever from a diverse and interesting range of subjects. We intend to offer a curriculum that is tailored to every child in school. Over the coming weeks students will have a number of presentations introducing them to what we have to offer.  There will be clear guidance and information given by staff during the coming months and opportunities to look into continuing their educational development and potential careers. We hope to welcome you all at our Options Evening next term Monday 7th March, information regarding this will follow in the New Year. 

It was lovely to be able to invite so many Year 9 students to participate in rewards activities in the final week of term and I am in no doubt that next term, students will continue to uphold their high expectations. I would like to congratulate those Year 9 students who have continued to give 100% to every aspect of their education and look forward to sharing in future successes. Year 9 have amassed an impressive 6971 positive points this term!


cont…







If you ever have any concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s Form Tutor or myself via the School Office or Class Charts and we will be happy to contact you back or arrange a meeting with you. Form Tutors and I would like to thank you for your continued support in helping to ensure that your child has had a positive and rewarding term at Ruskin Community High School. I am incredibly proud of the way in which students engaged with their learning, the quality of much of their classwork has been excellent and they have really enjoyed being reintroduced to practical aspects of their subjects. I have received many positive comments from staff praising the resilience and determination of Year 9. Most students are happy and ready to learn and shown an enthusiasm for learning. 

Wishing you and your family a very safe and happy Christmas and New Year.

Yours sincerely
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J Managh (Mrs)
Year 9 Year Achievement Manager
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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